Burger King seeks Western Avenue site

GUILDERLAND — The town Zoning
Board of Appeals has scheduled a
public hearing for 7:30 tonight on a
request by Burger King to build a fast-
food restaurant on Western Avenue.

The site would be at Fuller Road and

Western Avenue, a site currently occu-

pied by a BP gasoline station. The fast
food company is proposing a facility

with 86 seats inside and 32 outside plus Kl\l
a drive-up window. ‘ ,}\\1

Burger King has an option to buy the
site from Chester and Mabel King of
McKownville.

A year ago, the company opened a 90:
seat Burger King on Western Avenue
two miles west of the current site. .



